
 

Appendix 2 
NOTICE OF COMMUNITY GOVERNANCE REVIEW 

Local Government and Public Involvement in Health Act 2007 

Local Government (Parish and Parish Councils) Regulations 2008 

Three Rivers District Council has commenced a Community Governance Review for Abbots 
Langley parish in response to a request from the Council’s Regulatory Services Committee 
to address electoral inequalities following boundary changes to come into effect this May by 
The Hertfordshire (Electoral Changes) Order 2015. 

The Council has published its Terms of Reference document for the review and a copy can 
be obtained by contacting Electoral Services at the address below, or it can be viewed on 
the Council website at https://www.threerivers.gov.uk/egcl-page/consultations 

The Council is now conducting the first stage of the review process and is inviting residents 
and interested organisations to submit their views on the above issue. 

The Council welcomes representations from any residents and interested organisations 
who may wish to comment on the existing arrangements in their local area, or make 
proposals on any aspect of the matters under review. 

How to contact us 

If you wish to submit a written representation regarding this review, please address it to: 

Community Governance Review 
Electoral Services 
Three Rivers District Council 
Three Rivers House 
Northway 
Rickmansworth 
Hertfordshire 
WD3 1RL 
 

Alternatively, you may e-mail your submission to:  CGR@threerivers.gov.uk 

The deadline for submissions is 31 January 2019 

All representations received will be published on the Council website. 

If you have any queries regarding the consultation please contact: 

Michael Summerville, Electoral Services Manager, Three Rivers House, Northway, 
Rickmansworth, Herts WD3 1RL Tel: 01923 727161 

https://www.threerivers.gov.uk/egcl-page/consultations
mailto:CGR@threerivers.gov.uk
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